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Dear Parents/Carers  
 
It was lovely to meet so many parents & carers yesterday at our ‘Meet Mrs Veeder meeting’.   Even 
though we see each other on the gate briefly, I thought it was nice for you all to get to know me better.   I 
hope you agree that our meeting was useful. 
 
What a great turn out too we had this morning at our Harvest celebration with so many items to go to the 
Besom charity in Witney, helping families and individuals in need at this difficult time.    Thank you so 
much for your support. 
 
We have planned in two parents’ evenings for after half term.   They are Monday 6th November 2.30 
p.m. to 5.30 p.m. and Wednesday 8th November 3.45 p.m. to 6.30 p.m.    The on-line booking will be via 
ScoPay after half term.        
 
Year 6 parents/carers – final reminder that the closing date for on-line applications for a place in Year 7 
from September is Tuesday 31st October 2023. 
 
We’re all looking forward to half term.    We will finish at 3.15 p.m. next Friday (20th) so, as normal, there 
will be no afterschool provision this day.    We return on Monday 30th October. 
 
Happy Friday!  
Rachel Veeder  
Interim Executive Head Teacher  
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                                                
   supporting the Community. 
Attached you will find information regarding the Burford Town Council Playground Project & it’s financial 
progress. 
 
Events happening locally during October half term – Footy kids, Tennis Academy, Prince of Burford 
Halloween. 
 
Footsteps – A guide on Child Pedestrian Safety keeping your children safe. 

 

https://www.burfordprimaryschool.org.uk/index.php


 
 
 

PARENTS’ PHONICS WORKSHOP – RECEPTION CHILDREN ONLY 
Wednesday 18th October @ 2.45 p.m. in the School Hall 

All Reception children parents are invited to a Phonics Workshop with Mrs Docherty. 

 
 

Diary Dates & Future Dates 
16th October 17th October  18th October 19th October 20th October  

U11 football   

 
Junior Citizens Trip – 

Year 6 to Rewley Road, 
Oxford 

2.45 p.m. Phonics 
Workshop – Reception 

parents 

 
Priory Class swimming 

TERM ENDS – NO 
AFTERSCHOOL CLUB  

30th October 31st October 1st November 2nd November 3rd November 

TERM BEGINS  
 

U9 football 
 
 
 

 
Priory Class swimming 

Halloween Disco 

6th November 7th November 8th November  9th November 10th November 

2.30 p.m. to 5.30 
Parents Evening 

 

 
3.45 p.m. to 6.30 p.m. 

Parents Evening 
 

  

 Open Day – 
prospective Nursery & 

Reception children 
Priory Class swimming 

SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHER - Individual and Siblings (including non-school siblings) – Monday 13th 
November – 8.30 a.m. 

 
PANTO – Cinderella – Whole School   Wednesday 29th November – details to follow nearer the time. 
 

      

 
 

Each week we will be giving out certificates to a child in each class who have been ‘Burford Best’ 
Last week they were:- 

 
Warwick Class –  Tilly Silvester 

Windrush Class – Jamie Gill 
Tolsey Class –  Rowen Hind  

Wysdom Class – Sophia Wilkins     
Priory Class – Xanthe Chambers 

 
This week they are:- 

 
Warwick Class – Ivy Banks    

Windrush Class –  Delilah Banks 
Tolsey Class –  Sam Crossman  
Wysdom Class –  Fynn Horne  

Priory Class – Henry Lake 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 



 
 

 
 

 

The Burford Librarian is delighted that the school children visit 

the town library but asks for your help in returning books.    

 

Please could you look for any books at home which have the 

Burford Library sticker inside and return them to school as soon 

as possible. 

 

Thank you for your help. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

OPEN DAY 
  

 NURSERY & RECEPTION INTAKE FOR SEPTEMBER 2024 

 
FRIDAY 10TH NOVEMBER 2023 

9.00AM—10.30AM  
& 1.30PM—3.00PM 

 
Poster attached – please spread the word. 

  

 
 

SICKNESS IN SCHOOL 
PLEASE NOTE that if your child has 
unfortunately had sickness and/or 

diarrhoea the recommended period by 
the Health Protection Agency & the 

School Nurse, is for children to be kept 
away from school is 48 hours from the 

last episode of diarrhoea and/or 
vomiting. 

Thank you for your support with this. 

   

 

 



 

Autumn Celebration  

 

   
 

    

        
 

            
 

 

 



 

   

     

 
 
 
 

 


